
 

22 October 2024 

Media Release:  

King Phalo flight disruptions not linked to instrument flight procedures  

ATNS wishes to inform the aviation industry and all relevant stakeholders that today's flight 
disruptions at King Phalo Airport in East London were not related to the instrument flight 
procedure maintenance programme.  

ATNS can confirm that flight procedures for the two runways in this airport are operational.  

This morning, the airport experienced severe weather conditions that fell below acceptable 
approach minima. The cloud base was under 300 feet, requiring missed approaches (go-arounds) 
until conditions improved. 
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